
To whom it concerns, 
I am a constituent and concerned mother opposing HB 3063. There is not a one-size-fits-all solution to 
an individual’s healthcare. Every parent deserves the right to informed consent for their children, 
especially when it come to injecting them with known carcinogens, foreign DNA, aborted fetal cells and 
tissues, heavy metals, and toxic chemicals. I personally have a family history of autoimmune disease and 
MTHFR gene mutation, which puts me and my children at risk for adverse reactions to vaccines.  
Please protect our right to informed consent and medical freedom.  
 
Thank you, 
Christen Prudence 
68404 E Huckleberry Dr  
Welches, OR 97067 
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